
what’s happening next week

Monday, 8th September
Y11 Ambassadors Meeting

Tuesday, 9th September
Y12/Y13 Parent Conference

Thursday, 11th September
11-16 Open Evening, 4:00 - 6:30pm

We are delighted to have students back 
in College.  Students have arrived looking 
smart and with the right equipment ready 
to learn.  We have high hopes for all of our 
students.  Our thanks go to parents and 
carers who have ensured that students 
meet our high standards.

Each week I send this newsletter to all 
parents/carers that includes news, updates 
and student successes. I am already looking 
forward to sharing news of achievements 
with you.

I would like to extend a warm welcome to 
our new Y7 and Y12 students and parents. 
Over this last week, it has been fantastic 
to see our Year 7s starting their life as 
Cowleians - making new friends and settling 
into lessons so quickly.

Celebrating students
Today has been filled with celebrations. It’s 
been a brilliant start to the year already, 
and we couldn’t be prouder of our students 
and we want to celebrate them.

Mr Bennett shared good news on the 
tannoy, we’ve had the Principal’s Award 
breakfast & Cowley Gold.

We are celebrating big wins, small wins, 
and everything in between. Keep an eye on 
our Facebook page for regular celebratory 
posts.

Attendance – Everyday counts
Having good attendance at school is really 
important. We understand that getting 
back into a good routine can sometimes 
take time.  We have added some pages to 
this newsletter that offer advice on what 
parents can do to help their child in going 
back to school.

The Year teams can be contacted on: 
01744 678 030 or by email  
enquiries@cowleysthelens.org.uk if you 
need any attendance support.

Parents’ Evenings
Here are the dates for this years’ Parents’ 
Evenings. 

These evenings offer a valuable opportunity 
to connect, share insights about your child’s 
progress, and work together to support 
their learning and wellbeing.
 
Year 7	 Thursday, 13th November
Year 8	 Thursday, 19th March
Year 9	 Thursday, 22nd January
Year 10	 Thursday, 26th March
Year 11	 Thursday, 11th December
 
Year 12	 Thursday, 29th January
Year 13	 Thursday, 29th January
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OPEN EVENING
We invite Y5 and Y6 students and their families to attend our Open Evening on 

Thursday 11th September 2025
4:00 - 6:30pm

Principal’s Award – Week 1
 What a fantastic start to the term! 

Congratulations to our Principal Award winners for showing outstanding effort and
leadership in our first week back.  We're proud of the example you’ve set – keep it up!



GCSE & A-Level Results Success 

Congratulations to all our students on 
their fantastic GCSE and A-Level results! 

We’re incredibly proud of the hard work 
and resilience shown throughout the year. 

Many of our Sixth Form leavers are now 
heading off to university, apprenticeships, 
or other exciting pathways, and we’re 
thrilled to see so many Year 11 students 
continuing their journey with us in Sixth 
Form. 
 
A special mention goes to Phoebe, who 
achieved an outstanding set of GCSE 
results — nine grade 9s across the board. 

This exceptional performance places 
Phoebe within the top 0.2% of students 
in the UK, a remarkable achievement that 
reflects years of hard work, commitment, 
and academic excellence.  We couldn’t be 
prouder — well done, Phoebe!. 
 
Well done to everyone – it was brilliant 
to see so many of you on results day with 
your results in hand excited about your 
next steps.

Y12/Y13 Parent Partnership Conference
The Sixth Form Parent Partnership 
Conference takes place next Tuesday and 
offers a wonderful for parents to meet the 
team as they share key information about 
Sixth Form. 

The Addams Family
I am delighted to announce that the whole 
school musical this year is ‘The Addams 
Family’.  Auditions took place on the first 
day back and rehearsals are now under 
way! 

The talent and enthusiasm of the number 
students who attended the audition was 
incredible and proves that the musical will 
be another success.

Shows are the last week of term (including  
Saturday). Information for tickets will 
follow soon. 

Open Evening, Thursday, 11th September, 
4.00 - 6.30pm
Next Thursday, we open the doors to Year 
5 and Year 6 for our annual Open Evening.

We continue to be oversubscribed and our 
annual Open Evening is an opportunity for 
prospective students in Year 5 and Year 
6 and their parents/carers to come into 
College, meet our staff, students and see 
our wonderful facilities.  

Enrichment  
At Cowley, we are fortunate to have a 
huge number of extracurricular activities 
on offer and we encourage all students 
to try as many clubs, activities and sports 
as possible.  The timetable will be on our 
website shortly.  

Students Make a Difference in Cambodia 

Over the summer, a group of our students 
embarked on an extraordinary journey 
to Cambodia with Camps International, 
taking part in life-changing community 
development projects. 
 
This once-in-a-lifetime experience saw 
students fully immerse themselves in local 
culture while making a real impact. From 
supporting essential community initiatives 
to contributing to vital environmental 
work, they demonstrated resilience, 
teamwork, and compassion every step of 
the way. 
 
We are incredibly proud of all the students 
involved — your commitment, courage, 
and community spirit have made a lasting 
difference. Well done!

Cowley Gold Shines in Week One!  
What an incredible start to the term! In 
just the first week, staff have put forward 
some outstanding examples of student 
work for Cowley Gold from subjects across 
the board.
 
We’re proud to celebrate the success of 
our students — well done to everyone 
recognised so far, see gallery below. You’ve 
set the bar high, and we can’t wait to see 
what’s next!
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